
Dear 6GC, 

How are you all?  

I hope you and your families are all well, staying home and staying safe! 

The last two weeks have been a new experience for us all.  I have been busy working from 
home (along with the other Year 6 teachers) creating Home Learning work for you all to 
complete.  I have also been busy entertaining my little girl, who is 2 years old.  We have 
been painting, drawing, making ‘Baby Shark’ out of Play-Doh, playing in the garden and we 
are loving Joe Wick’s PE lessons every morning.  It’s difficult trying to explain to a toddler 
why we cannot go out like we use to. 

Hopefully you have been able to access the work and have enjoyed completing the lessons 
so far.  Although it is important to keep a daily routine and continue to complete the work, 
you also need to use this time to pause and appreciate your wonderful families and 
everything you have in your lives.  Recharge your batteries, take time to be creative…maybe 
even continue with our STEM work that we did not get to complete. 

You may have seen the rainbows that have been painted and have been placed in people’s 
windows – this is to spread joy and hope during this time and also to say thank you to key 
workers for continuing their important work.  You can paint a rainbow too! 

I am looking forward to hearing all about your experiences and what you have been doing 
every day – I hope some of you have more to tell me than just playing ‘Fortnight’ :-).  I am 
keeping my fingers crossed that we return to school, and our classroom, to finish off the 
year with some fun learning as 6GC again!   

I miss you all! 

I know some of you may be anxious and worried about the strange situation we are all going 
through, but I want you all to know that I am thinking of you and it is important that we all 
remain positive and keep our spirits high.   

Remember: I believe in you…each one of you! You matter to your family, to me and to your 
friends at Highfield.   

Sending you all strength, positivity and good health, wrapped up in a huge hug! 

Love from  

Miss. Christoforou 

xxx 

    


